
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
August 9, 2024 
 
 
On Sunday, August 11, 2024, there will be a group of 
bicyclists that will be cycling through Belcarra and 
onwards through the park between the hours of 
11:00am and 1:00pm. 
 
Please obey the rules of the road and allow a safe 
distance for the bicyclists to ride through the Village. 
 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 
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